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Garrett, Betty

From: Mandeville, Douglas
Sent: Friday, October 05, 2012 8:46 AM
To: Kenneth Garoutte
Subject: RE: Well DM-010 off excursion, permit 603

Ken -

Thanks for the notification of the status of DM-01 0.

Doug

From: Kenneth Garoutte [mailto:Kenneth Garoutte@&Cameco.com]
Sent: Thursday, October 04, 2012 4:23 PM
To: Pam Rothwell (pam.rothwellbwyo.gov); Mandeville, Douglas
Cc: Josh Leftwich; Scott Bakken; Brent Berg; Dave Moody; Victoria Gitthens; Larry Wilbanks; Michael Beshore; Michael
Bryson
Subject: Well DM-010 off excursion, permit 603

Pam and Doug,

Courtesy Notice. Cameco confirmed Well DM-010 was on excursion on June 6, 2011. Well DM-010 was then
scheduled to be sampled every seven days for Chloride, Alkalinity, Conductivity, and Uranium until the
excursion is mitigated. Upon approval from LQD, Cameco installed excursion control wells in the Mine Unit D
area in May, 2012. The excursion control wells became operational mid-September. Well DM-010 has been
below excursion limits for the UCLs for three (3) consecutive weeks. As of October 3, 2012, this excursion is
considered mitigated and no longer on an excursion status. Well DM-010 will resume its normal 60-day
sampling frequency. Data and information on Well DM-0 10 will be provided in the October Excursion Update.

Respectfully,

Ken Garoutte
Safety Health Environmental Quality (SHEQ) Manager
Cameco Resources
Smith Ranch-Highland
P.O. Box 1210
Glenrock, Wy 82637

(307) 358-6541 ext. 476
Kenneth Garoutte~cameco.com

SAFETYB YCCHOICE, NOT B VICHANCE!

This email and any files transmitted with it are personal and confidential, and are solely for the use of the
individual or entity addressed. Therefore, if you are not the intended recipient, please delete this email and any
files transmitted with it (without making any copies) and advise the author immediately.

1


